Trustees of the Matlock Ford Directors Pension Scheme
Causeway Lane 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AR
Old Mutual


13 July 2015
Dear Sirs,
Re: Matlock Ford Directors Pension Scheme
Please accept this letter as confirmation that our new correspondence address is now:

Pension Practitioner .Com

Daws House 

33-35 Daws Lane

London

NW7 4SD

We have appointed Pension Practitioner .Com Limited to provide administration services to the trustees.

Would you please provide them with such assistance as is necessary to effect the smooth transition of the scheme.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours faithfully
John Rowland Green
                             Jacqueline Green
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Andrew James Green
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